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Extract of Item EY9.68 of the Etobicoke York Community Council meeting held on 
September 10, 2007.  

Other Items Considered by the Community Council  

(The Community Council is authorized to take certain actions without Council’s approval.)    

EY9.68  Information  Adopted  Delegated  Ward:  7  

 

Naming of Private Lanes at 115 Torbarrie Road  

(August 24, 2007) Report from City Surveyor  

Committee Decision  
The Etobicoke York Community Council approved the following, that:   

1.  the proposed private lanes at 115 Torbarrie Road, be named “Joseph Griffith Lane” and 
“Jim Baird Mews”;   

2.  EGF Associates pays the cost, estimated to be in the amount of $1,800.00, for the 
fabrication and installation of street name signs; and   

3.  the appropriate City Officials be authorized and directed to take the necessary action to 
give effect thereto, including the introduction of a naming by-law.   

Financial Impact 
There are no financial implications resulting from the adoption of this report. The estimated 
costs of $1,800.00 for the street name signs are to be paid by the applicant.  

Summary 
This staff report is about a matter for which the community council has delegated authority 
from City Council to make a final decision, provided that the staff recommendation is not 
amended so that it varies with City Policy or by-laws.  

This report recommends that the proposed private lanes at the residential development at 115 
Torbarrie Road, be named “Joseph Griffith Lane” and “Jim Baird Mews”. Naming the lanes 
will facilitate the identification of the proposed units fronting thereon.   

Background Information 
August 24, 2007 report  

(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2007/ey/bgrd/backgroundfile-6082.pdf)  

http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2007/ey/bgrd/backgroundfile-6082.pdf
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